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Dear Secretary of Justice

I would like to bring your attention to Hong Kong activist Leung Kwok-hung (also known as Long Hair) who is one of a group of former legislators and activists who were charged under the Hong Kong National Security Law (NSL) in February 2021. He is one of 47 people involved whose mass trial became known as "HK47". He is accused of “conspiracy to overthrow" the political opposition for the parliamentary elections. If convicted, he faces a life sentence.
I appeal to your higher calling to serve justice by ensuring that the prosecution of Leung Kwok-hung is ended as well as that of the other HK47 individuals who are imprisoned for exercising their rights to freedom of expression, association and assembly recognised within International Human Rights Law.

Yours respectfully

